From: Dani - Rich City Rides_

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 5:09 PM
To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov>
Subject: Richmond San Rafael Expansion

*External Email*

Hello,

I'm writing to ask for two things:

1. Richmond San Rafael pathway remain in place and open during any pipeline construction;
2. Congestion pricing be implemented prior to adding a 3rd Westbound vehicle lane to the bridge

Best regards,

Dani

he/him/el

Project Manager

Rich City Rides
We create opportunities for the most vulnerable members of society to use cycling to improve health, economic

stability, and individual and collective capacity while increasing the use of bikes for all community members as a
sustainable social green mode of transportation.

May we continue to build better, live sustainably and love courageously consistently.





